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I am completely opposed to the proposed changes in legislation which if it went ahead would 
destroy green spaces, local biodiversity and Aboriginal cultural heritage. I think it is appalling that 
this is being proposed and I urge the government to reconsider and plan a different alternative 
arrangements for the development of infrastructure for the olympics. This says a lot about the 
values and the priorities of the current government (and it is not positive). If you are serious about 
voice, truth, and treaty - this will not go ahead. 
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